
 

Dear Students, 

 Thank you for sending your email addresses.  Almost everyone is in the Google 

Classroom and activated.  If you are not in the classroom and activated, please do so soon.  If 

you need assistance, let me know.  

On your scheduled day, go to Google Classroom by typing classroom.google.com or by 

logging into your Google account, click on the nine dots at the top right, and choose Classroom.  

The classroom opens in the “Stream” tab.  I will post a link in the Stream feed a few minutes 

before the office hour video conferencing will begin on the date assigned.  As you can see, 

Mondays will be for the seniors, Tuesdays for the sophomores, and Wednesdays for the juniors.  

The purpose for the Office Hours is for us to have face-to-face discussion about your work.  

See you soon, 

Mrs. Metcalf 

 


